
From: Bradley Duncan <bradley.duncan@annaisd.org>
Date: October 14, 2020 at 9:28:19 AM CDT
To: Joey Grisham <joey@opportunityannatx.com>
Subject: Re: Gardens of Anna

Joey Grisham
Economic Development Director
City of Anna

On behalf of Anna ISD I would like to affirm that we are committed to a balanced approach for 
community growth. There is benefit in supporting projects that provide diverse 
communities. Based on the information and presentations I have received the JPI Independent 
Senior Living community seems to be a good fit in Anna. The community is a nice quality 
product and is promoted as an affordable living situation for Senior Living.

The district values the contributions of Seniors and can see the benefits of this type of 
community on many levels. This type of product could allow grandparents and great-
grandparents a place to live close to their families. The district could set up a partnership for 
mentoring or volunteers to help students with academics. There could also be opportunities for 
some part time jobs with flexible schedules.

Anna ISD is committed to growth a top tier community. We support growth and development 
of Anna.

Dr. Bradley Duncan Ed.D 
Assistant Superintendent
Anna ISD Operations
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